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Landa Street - Utility Connections for New Recreation Center 
 

New Braunfels, Texas — The City of New Braunfels has announced upcoming work on Landa Street to allow for 

utility connections at the new Recreation Center. Work is scheduled to begin on Monday, May 22nd and will be 

performed on weekdays, from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

           Motorists should anticipate minor delays and partial lane closures during the project, which is scheduled to 

last for four days. The project is expected to be completed within the indicated times, weather and other factors 

permitting.  

            For additional information, contact Project Manager, Jennifer Cain, at (830) 221-4646. 
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